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MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:   ALL HNU USDA CACFP PROGRAMS 
FROM:  DCCECE / HNU  
DATE:  AUGUST 12, 2022  
SUBJECT:  2022-2023 CACFP PARENT ATTESTION AND PICK UP FORM REMINDER 
 
 
 

 
 
 
The following is extremely important information regarding the Parent Attestation and Pick Up 
Form for Child and Adult Care Food Program (CACFP) Nationwide Waivers for 2022-2023.  
 
Please ensure that if you are operating under a CACFP waiver that requires the Parent 
Attestation and Pick Up Form you are using the one created for CACFP specifically. A link to 
the form is provided below for reference.  
 

CACFP Parent Attestation and Pick Up Form 7_2022.pdf (arkansas.gov) 

 

Please keep this memo on file for quick and easy reference. A copy is also available on the 
resource library under CPVID-19 Memos 2022 If you have any questions regarding this memo, 
please contact your Application Coordinator at: 501-682-8869. Thank you so much for all that 
you do to feed the children of Arkansas. 

https://dhs.arkansas.gov/dccece/snp/PDF/COVID-19%20Memos/COVID-19%20Memos%202022/CACFP%20Parent%20Attestation%20and%20Pick%20Up%20Form%207_2022.pdf

